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First Baptist Jackson 

Connection Card 
February 16, 2020 

 

 Every Wednesday night, our   
 church gathers to pray for the 
 needs of people in our church. If 
 you have a prayer request, you 
 can email it to office@fbcj.us or  
 write it down here. You can place 
 this tear-off in the offering plate. 
 If you would like a list of the 
 prayer requests, pick one up in 
 the foyer. 

 

PRAYER REQUEST: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastors  
Troy Richards – Senior Pastor 
troy@fbcj.us (270) 256-0908 
Daniel Maasen – Worship & Media Pastor 
daniel@fbcj.us (636) 248-6083 
Ben Bextermueller – Family Pastor 
ben@fbcj.us  (573) 587-1760 
Randy Riley – Senior Adult Pastor 
randy@fbcj.us  (573) 987-8096 
 

Sunday, February 16 
  DNOW Final Day 
  9:15 –  Bible Study Groups 
  9:15 –  Experiencing God Class  
10:30 –  Extended Session (Birth-5yrs) 
10:30 –  Children’s & Jr. Church (K-6) 
10:30 –  Morning Worship 
  5:00 –  Ministry Evangelism Team 
  6:00  – Caring Well 
  6:00  – RA’s 
  6:15  – College Bible Study 
  6:45  – Business Meeting 
   
     

Monday, February 17 
 9:00  –  Sew Much Love  
 6:00  –  Faith for the Fight 
 
 

Tuesday, February 18 
 No School-No GA’s/Acteens 
 

   
     
 
 
 

Wednesday, February 19 
4:00 – Men’s Discipleship 
6:00 – JAM/JAM Jr Choir  
6:00 – Mission Friends 
6:00 – Women’s Bible Study 
6:00 – Story of My Life Study (Pastor Ben) 
6:00 – Prayer & Apologetics (Pastor Randy) 
6:00 – Youth-The Bridge (Pastor Daniel) 
6:15 – BASICS Class (Pastor Troy) 
6:30 – Choir Rehearsal  
7:45 – Band Rehearsal 
 
 
 

Thursday, February 20 
7:30a – Men’s Discipleship #1 
 

Friday, February 21 
5:00 –  GA’s Family Night-Sleepover 
 
 

Saturday, February 22 
6:30a – Men’s Discipleship #2  
7:00a – Men’s Discipleship #3 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 

This Week’s Calendar 

Copies of the Read Through The 
Bible daily reading plan are on 
the table in the back of the 
Worship Center.  

Church Contact Info: 
(573) 243-8415 
e-mail:  office@fbcj.us 
 
  

No Evening Worship next Sunday, February 23. 

CHURCH WORK DAY 
Sat. Feb. 29        8:30a-12:00p 

All are invited to help with light 
maintenance work around the 
church, replacing light bulbs and 
ceiling tiles.  Donuts and coffee 
will be served in the Fellowship 
Hall at 8:30a.  Work to start at 
9:00a.   
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  CALL TO WORSHIP 
CHOIR 

ANNOUNCEMENT VIDEO 
WELCOME 

                                    

WORSHIP 
                  Are You Washed In The Blood? 

This Is Amazing Grace 
 In Christ Alone 

 My Worth Is Not In What I Own 
 

WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING* 
 

WORSHIP THROUGH THE WORD 
 “No Deposit, No Return” 

Malachi 3:7-12 
 
 

INVITATION 
BENEDICTION 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                 
                                             
                   
 
       
       

         
 
 
 

    Business Meeting  
    The monthly business meeting will be TONIGHT at 6:45 p.m. following Caring  
     Well.  Committee on Committees recommendations and letters to grant/move  
     are on the agenda.     

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

WELCOME! 
We would like to say WELCOME and 
thank you for visiting with us today! 
Our pastors would love to follow up 
with you after your visit.  You can 
contact our Senior Pastor Troy 
Richards at (270) 256-0908 or visit 
with him after the service at the 
Welcome Center in the foyer.  Please 
fill out this slip and drop it in the 
offering plate as it is passed. 
 

Name: ________________________ 
 
Address: ______________________ 
 

______________________________ 
 

Email: ________________________ 
 

Phone #: ______________________ 
 

 
 
 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

WELCOME TO FIRST BAPTIST JACKSON 

We are so thankful you chose to worship with us today!  We believe that 
God brought you here for a reason and we’re just happy you’re here. You 
may find information and answers to (just about) all your questions at 
the Welcome Center in the foyer, but feel free to come up to any of us 
and shake our hands and get acquainted if we haven’t met you yet.  We 
would love to have the opportunity to share with you what God is doing 
here at FBC-J – there’s so much to tell!             

Last Week’s Report 
             

Budget Received:                           $ 4,921.42                    Sunday School: 135     
Budget Needed:                             $ 8,521.00                    Worship: 154 
Online Contributions January     $ 3,859.34 
  

 

*Online Contributions are reported once a month and aren’t reflected in Budget Received 

You may give online by going to www.firstbaptistjackson.com and clicking on “Give” or Text Giving. 

Extended Session is available for Birth-5 yr olds on the 1st floor of the Children’s Wing 
Children’s Church is available for K-2nd Graders in the second floor of Children’s Wing 

Jr. Church is available for 3rd-6th Graders in the second floor of the Children’s Wing 
*If you would prefer your child go to Children’s Church after the singing, there will be a volunteer 

waiting in the back to escort children to their designated activities. 

 

Dessert Auction 
After our luncheon next Sunday, we will have a dessert auction.  All items will be 
auctioned off and proceeds will go to offset costs for the UpStreet children’s 
ministry summer camp.  We are asking for cakes, cookies, pies.  Please bring items 
by the church by Thursday of this week or bring with you next Sunday morning and 
leave in the Fellowship Hall kitchen.  Please indicate on the container that it is for 
the Dessert Auction.   

 

TONIGHT at 6 p.m. in place of Evening Worship, we will continue our Caring Well 
series and learn what it means to care well for the abused.  The following teams 
and their volunteers and committees are encouraged to be here tonight as the 
content informs and impacts their ministries:  WaumbaLand, UpStreet, Elevate, 
Missions Team, Women’s Ministry, Men’s Ministry, RA’s/GA’s/Acteens Leaders and 
paid staff.  Everyone else is welcome to attend as there will be information 
provided that will be beneficial for all.     

 

Caring Well Sunday Nights 

 

Now collecting plastic filled or 
unfilled eggs for the Easter 
Eggstravaganza on April 4.  No 
loose candy (only pre-wrapped) 
in the eggs and if filling with 
candy, secure each egg with a 
piece of scotch tape please!  
Collection box in foyer. 

Text Giving is now an option.  
Text to: (573) 233-1335 

Find out how you can be a 
guest on one of our weekly 
podcasts, contact Pastor Daniel 
or Pastor Troy.  

 

Who’s Your One? 

Fellowship Hall Dedication/Luncheon 

Next Sunday, Feb. 23, we invite you to join us after the morning worship service in 
the Fellowship Hall.  We will celebrate our newly renovated Fellowship Hall with a 
dedication and potluck luncheon.  We will also be celebrating Pastor Randy and 
Cindy’s 50th wedding anniversary.  The church will provide the meat, potatoes and 
vegetables.  Each family is asked to bring either a salad, slaw or dessert.  One dish 
per family.  You can drop off your food item Sunday morning to the Fellowship Hall 
as you come in.  Someone will be in the kitchen to receive your food.  Please put 
your name on your dish so we can return it to you afterwards.  We will not have 
Evening Worship or activities next Sunday. 

Be here next Sunday as Pastor Troy begins a series of messages on Who’s Your 
One?  Over the coming weeks, our focus as believers will be on that one person 
for whom we are praying for and with whom we are seeking to share the 
Gospel.    


